
URGENT: Your organization has received a notice from the New York Compensation 
Insurance Rating Board (NYCIRB) stating that you must complete the Workplace 
Safety and Loss Prevention Program (Code Rule 59).  The Department of Labor 
allows only a short window of time to choose a consultant to perform this consultation.

Fleury Risk Management (FRM) offers Code Rule 59 consultations for employers 
whose experience rating and payroll exceed 1.20 and $800,000, respectively. Our Code 
Rule 59 consultation service includes:

•  State certified specialist performing each consultation
•  Quick turn around times for every consultation
•  Statewide availability for New York employers
•  Fixed rate vs. hourly rate for pricing

Contact us today to schedule your consultation!

Mickey McIntire, CIC, CRM
Director of Risk Control and Sales

mickey@fleuryrisk.com
C: 518-917-3289
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